
June 22 2024

Attention: West Elgin Clerk and Building Department, West Elgin Fire Department, Elgin OPP,
Elgin Health Unit

RE: Special Occasion Permit

To all concerned,

As required by the Alcohol and Gaming Commision of Ontario we are notifying you of a private
outdoor event on July 27th 2024 as we are applying for a special occasion permit. The event is
a wedding held at 25889 Downie Line, West Lorne Ontario for Kyle Krebs and Stephanie
Harries. This event is starting at 3:00PM and will finish at 2:00AM with approximately 150
people in attendance. Please see the attached diagram for location of the tent, washroom
facilities and road access. Contact information: Sarah Harries HarriesSVM@gmail.com
519-870-2951.

Regards,

Sarah Harries
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